
By:  Paul Wickenden, Overview, Scrutiny and Localism Manager 
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee – 30 October 2009  
 
Subject: Briefing Note.  The Framework for Quality Accounts. A Consultation 

on the Proposals.  Department of Health, 17 September 2009. 
 

 
Recommendation 

 

The Committee is asked to:- 
 

(a) decide whether or not to respond to this Department of Health 
consultation; and 

(b)  should it be decided to respond to the consultation whether the 
response should be prepared by the  full committee or be delegated 
to the Overview, Scrutiny and Localism Manager in consultation with 
the Chairman, Vice-Chairman and spokesmen.  

 


